Gatewood Water Service
2126 Lucas Lane

Frankfort KY 40601
502-695-2641

April 28, 2025

South Woodford Water District
David Hudson, Chairman

117 Crossfield Drive
Versailles, KY 40383

Dear Chairman & Review Committee:

Gatewood Water Service is interested in continuing to provide operations and maintenance to the
South Woodford Water District as it has for the past two years. While it has been challenging, it
is also rewarding to see the progress that has been made. We would like to continue providing our
services and making the South Woodford Water District the best water district it can be.

I have a Class IV D Distribution Operations License which is in good standing with the KY
Division of Compliance Assistance (see attached). GWS has four employees, one of which has a
Class II D Distribution Operations License and two employees that are working towards their
Distribution Operations License. All employees are covered under workers comp with the state
carrier. We maintain a $1 million general liability policy (see attached).

Gatewood Water Service has been in business since 1978. We have provided operations and
maintenance to the following water districts over the years:

Elkhorn = 1978 to present

Peaks Mill = 1978 to April 2022

South Woodford = 1982 to 1988 & January 2023 to present
Northeast Woodford = August 1985 to present

Farmdale = May 2020 to April 2022 under an emergency situation

You may contact the following individuals for references: Abner Lipps, Treasurer, Elkhorn Water
District at 859-619-3879; and Larry Moore, Treasurer, Northeast Woodford Water District at 859-
533-4943. If additional references are required, please let us know.

We look forward to continuing our working relationship with South Woodford Water District.
Sincerely,

VL. PN oaot -

Dale Gatewood, Owner



